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A letter to my principal 

                          5th December, 2024 

Dear Principal, 

    We are writing because the Student Union would like to help World 
Vision to raise money for children who suffer from poverty.  We think 
our ideas will help solve some problems for the children. 

    Many children who suffer from poverty also suffer from hunger and 
thirst because they don’t have enough money to buy food and water.  
They also can’t go to school because their parents don’t have enough 
money to pay for the expensive tuition fee and the children may need to 
go to work for money so they won’t have time. 

    We want to run a craft stall to sell handmade crafts.  We will set the 
price of the crafts and categorize them.  We would also like to organize a 
charity walk by asking children who have time to join and asking their 
friends and family to sponsor them. 

    We hope you will be able to help us organize the charity events. 

Yours sincerely, 

Charamy Chan 

Chairman of the Student Union 



 

 


